

FROM Robert Samuel White
TO [Tugman Volunteer Services Lead]
DATE February 7, 2025, 12:59 AM PT
SUBJECT **Re: September**
DOCUMENT 01JKFPQBV0HXGGDP18TK6TKNFD

If this would hurt me in any way, I will stay. I just want to be perfectly clear about that. I bring it up now because I'm planning my movements and there are seven months before this assignment, so I trust I wouldn't inconvenience you - the timing, like everything, is a variable in my contemplations. I would stay, joyfully, not as a concession, as total acceptance of alignment. I make this plea because I don't have assignments for July and August but that time is too short for me to go to Kentucky and back, and I couldn't go after September because our parks close for the winter. I just don't see a clear way to make this puzzle work - but staying is one way, and perhaps going to Kentucky in the spring. After April, when I finish at Honeyman that season. I hope you see I'm trying here. I will stay if breaking my commitment would cause disharmony.